HOWARD COUNTY ATTORNEY

Vacancy:
The Board of Commissioners of Howard County, Nebraska is seeking qualified applicants for the vacant position of the Office of the Howard County Attorney to complete the 4-year term ending in December 2026.    Primary duties will include various levels of criminal prosecution, juvenile prosecution, child support, coroner duties and mental health proceedings.  The successful candidate must be dependable, focused, and detail oriented and demonstrate and maintain a high level of professionalism and the ability to communicate effectively with victims, law enforcement, judges, and fellow attorneys.
Requirements:  Interested persons must be licensed to practice law in the State of Nebraska and admission to the Nebraska State Bar Association.  The successful candidate must be willing to reside in Nebraska.
	Applicant accepting a job offer must pass a background check.
Annual Salary:	$72,175.00
This position provides an excellent benefits package including insurance and retirement benefits.
Howard County is an equal employment opportunity employer.
Applications will be received until Wednesday, February 19, 2025, at 9:00 a.m.  
Please submit a letter of interest and resume by regular mail or email to:
Howard County Commissioners
Attn:  Brenda Klanecky, Howard County Clerk
PO Box 25
612 Indian Street
St. Paul, NE  68873
hcclerk@howardcountyne.gov
(308)754-4343 
